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Half term holidays! 

The children are ready for a lovely half term break—if you are able to 
have some time off I do hope that you are able to enjoy some time  

together. We will see you all back at school on Monday 27th February. 
It’s a short half term until Easter so lots of learning to pack in!!!         
Parent Conversation appointments open at 4pm today online 

 DATE EVENT 

Monday 27th February Return from half term 

Wednesday 1st March Industrial action by NEU. School open 
as usual 

Thursday 2nd March Y5/6 Girls Football—some children 

Thursday 2nd March World Book Day. Bedtime story event 
in school for children and parents. 
5.30pm—6.30pm 

Thursday 9th March Y3/4 Girls Football—some children 

Friday 10th March Class 3 Parent Conversations 

Tuesday 14th March Class 4 and 5 Parent Conversations 

Wednesday 15th March Class 1 and 2 Parent Conversations 

Tuesday 21st March Year 1—Mothers Day meal 

Friday 31st March Break up for Easter 

Monday 17th April Return after Easter 

Mondays 1st and 8th May National Bank Holidays 

W/b Tues 9th May Year 6 SATs week 

Friday 26th May Break up for half term 

 

Being: Respectful, Resilient, Responsible,  

Reflective, Resourceful       

Well done to: 

  Class 1:  Hugo, Jim, Archie P, Mollie, Nellie,  

 

  Class 2: Fateh, George, Harry, Evelyn, Ellie 

 

  Class 3: Millie, Lottie, Christo, Ava-Rose 

  

  Class 4: Erin, Archie, Oliver, Fay, Sienna 

 

 Class 5: Alice, Elsie, Aman, Jack 

Ordering sandwiches at lunchtime:                                                                   
Link to order:  https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E  

Industrial Action—Wednesday 1st March 

As you will be aware from previous emails, there is planned industrial 
action by the teaching union NEU on Wednesday 1st March. 

As previously, this will have NO impact on our school and all classes will 
remain open as usual.  

Shropshire Star Cash 4 Schools! 

On Wednesday 1st March the Cash 4 Schools tokens will be in 
the Shropshire Star—every day until Saturday 25th March.  

Please collect tokens for us—and ask any family too! 

Last year we won the top prize of £5000—which we used to-
wards our garden area on the playground. If we win again—we 
can use the money towards refurbishing the equipment on the 
top field—we want to look at a ‘mile a day’ track! Remember 

the date for starting—we will send out reminders! 

A wedding!  

Miss Fletcher is getting married tomorrow, so we 
dressed her up yesterday in something old, new, 

borrowed and blue!  

When she returns, she will be Mrs D’Angelillo (Dan-juh-lee-lo!) and so 
we will all be practising our pronunciation!!! 

Hockey Tournament! 

We sent 6 players to a hockey tournament this 
week—never played as a team before, and they 

came 2nd in their group!!! Brilliant job and a 
credit to school as always. 

Year 1 Parents Lunch—Tuesday 21st March 

Following a lovely lunch with Reception parents this week, we would 
like to invite a parent to come and have lunch with their Year 1 child.  

I am very aware that parents up to Year 2 have never been in for a meal 
and so we want to rectify this during this year! 

A form has come home for Year 1 parents to complete. 

Exciting reading things!!!                                  
We love a good book at High Ercall! 

Reading Champions 

I’ve chosen some lovely new books for our reading 
champions to bring home for half term. Do enjoy 

together! Chloe, Joseph, Xanthe, Bella and Alice W 

World Book Day—Thursday 2nd March: 5.30—6.30pm 

Please put in your diary to come back to school for 5.30pm 
on Thursday 2nd March for our Bedtime Story Event at 

school. Children and parents can come in PJs with a blanket—and enjoy 
a story with your own class teacher, a hot chocolate, and then another 

story with a different teacher, or your sibling’s teacher. All children 
need an adult please—and the focus is just on enjoying stories together 

as a family. We do hope you can come along.   

https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E

